
From: Kennedy Anderson <anderson2832@uwlax.edu> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:11 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Hello, 

I am writing this email in support of the prohibition of Conversion Therapy in the La Crosse area. As I 
believe conversion therapy is a harmful practice and should not be allowed here. 

Thank you, 

Kennedy Anderson 


